
  

Report of Canaveral Section LM30507A Inaugural Banquet 

The Canaveral section had a Life Member Affinity Group (LMAG) held an Inaugural Banquet on Saturday, 

October 21, 2023, at the Red Lobster restaurant in Merritt Island, Florida. The event was published in 

Vtools Enotice and 32 people registered for the event in Vtools. A total of 27 people attended the event 

which included Canaveral and Melbourne section members and guests. The Canaveral Section LMAG is 

most grateful to the IEEE Life Member committee and R3 Life Member coordinator for their relentless 

support and approving funds for this inaugural banquet. The Canaveral Section LMAG provides a 

platform for social networking opportunities for LMs and members in general, enhance 

intergenerational communications of IEEE members, foster IEEE member retainment and recruitment 

pipeline, community engagement and support of STEM activities. The Canaveral section LMAG members 

confirmed the officers of LM30507A at the inaugural banquet: Chair (Macaulay Osaisai -LS)  and Vice-

chair/Treasure (William Nutter – LM). 

Below are some photos including a photo of a cake marking the special occasion. 

      

    


